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MAY 0 91984

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Group Vice President,
Nuclear Energy Department

P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-250/84-01 AND 50-251/84-01

Thank you for your response of March 30, 1984, to our Notice of Violation issued
on February 29, 1984, concerning activities conducted under NRC Operating License
Nos. DPR-51 and DPR-41. Your response to the second violation concurs with the
finding with an exception that Health Physics personnel are not responsible for
dose calculations in an emergency. We agree with your comment yet during one
interview a Plant Supervisor did, in fact call upon a HP staff member to perform
the calculations. We have considered your position and, based on our review,
affirm the violation as stated. Evaluation of your response to the first
violation found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine
the implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: K. N. Harris, Vice President
C. J. Baker, Plant Manager
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